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Notice 
This is for the information of all the students that the use of single-use plastics is banned inside 

the college campus. Any student found carrying or using single-use plastic items e.g. packaged 

drinking water and cold drink bottles, take away containers etc., will face a fine of ₹1000/- and 

suspension from the college for a duration determined by the Principal. 

Additionally, any student caught writing or spitting on classroom walls or any other walls 

within the College premises will be subjected to a fine of up to ₹10,000/- (ten thousand) only 

and immediate suspension from the College. 

As the campus is under continuous CCTV surveillance, any violations of the above rules will 

be immediately identified, and strict action will be enforced. 

 

 


